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NEWS FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

March 6, 2025 
 

AG Kaul Condemns President Trump’s Possible Executive Order to Begin 
Dismantling U.S. Department of Education  

 
MADISON, Wis. – Attorney General Josh Kaul today issued the following statement 
regarding news reports that President Trump may soon sign an executive order 
aimed at facilitating the closure of the U.S. Department of Education:  
 
“Dismantling the Department of Education would be devastating for our kids. We 
must stand up against this attempt by the Trump administration to prioritize tax 
cuts for folks like Elon Musk over our kids’ futures.” 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

mailto:dojcommunications@doj.state.wi.us

